
 

 

David Morgan 
64 Meadowbrook Rd 
East Longmeadow MA 01028 
(860) 558-4163 
davenlauren2000@gmail.com 

1st August 2025 
 
WMBUA General Membership 
 
Dear General Membership  

I just wanted to send a quick email to update you all with what has been going 
on lately since I have become President.    I was hoping to be able to select 
my remaining 3 Executive board members a little sooner but it took longer 
than I expected.   I am very pleased to announce that I have selected  

Ed Merrill  

Kevin Jourdain  

Jim Cunha 

I spent a lot of time on this decision and I feel confident that these 3 life 
members will do a great job serving on the Executive board 

Here are a few other accomplishments that we have completed over the last 
month 

●​ We have changed the secretary’s email to 
westernmassumpires@gmail.com  

●​ We have added a second contact person to our insurance policy  
●​ We have ordered our NFHS rule books and chase studies booklets 
●​ We have ordered our life member plaques  
●​ We are finalizing a head count with one last push for our annual 

Ventuurini/yardgoat outing 
●​ We have received confirmation form the Chef at the Dante Club that he 

will be able to cater our annual banquet 
●​ We are looking into transferring  the Ref Reps officiating education 

system to our new rules interpreter  

As always, if there is anything you need from me and if you have any 
questions comments or concerns please feel free to reach out to me 

 

Sincerely, 

President Morgan  
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